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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you’ve all had a fantastic summer and are looking forward to a successful year ahead. We are 
pleased to be welcoming both old and new class members for what, no doubt will be a busy year. We 
have lots of learning to do, fun to have and memories to make.  
 
Please read the following information which will help your child settle into their new class. 
 
P.E 
The children will be doing outdoor P.E on Tuesday and indoor P.E on Thursday each week. Please make 
sure your child comes to school wearing their P.E kits on the above days. Please note that for their own 
safety children are not allowed to wear jewellery including earrings.  
These will need to be removed on your child’s P.E day. Children are unable to take part in the lesson if 
they are wearing earrings. We are unable to remove them on your behalf. 
 
Reading in Year 2 
Please send your child’s book bag each day. We will listen to your child read individually once per week, 
more if possible. The children will do additional reading activities during the daily phonics and shared 
reading sessions. Throughout the week your child will have the opportunity to change their own reading 
books if needed. The children will receive their first reading book as soon as we are settled. 
 
Autumn term. 
The first 2-3 weeks will be a settling in period learning how to use the classroom resources and follow 
the golden rules. More information about the Y2 curriculum will be sent out in the near future. 
 
Volunteers  
If anybody is willing to spend a little time in the classroom to hear readers or work with the children, 
your help will be greatly appreciated. Please come and see us if you are interested. 
 
General Reminders 

Please send a water bottle labelled with your child’s name to include water only. 

 
Our healthy snack policy includes fresh fruit or vegetables, dried fruits, hard cheese, breadsticks and 
crackers. 
 
Children should bring in a pair of named wellies that can be kept in school as we may use the 
field/meadow areas even when the grass is wet or damp. 
 
 
Many Thanks from the Class 5 team
 
 


